
TOWN OF PELICAN 
MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

MAY 11TH, 2020 
 
The regular meeting of the Town of Pelican Board was called to order by Chairman Gerald Roou 
on Monday, May 11th, 2020 at 3:45 p.m. in the Pelican Town Hall. Notice of the meeting was posted 
in accordance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law. 

Roll call: Present were Chairman Gerald Roou, Supervisors David Hollands and Walter Dahlquist, 
Jr., Treasurer Cindy Carroll, Clerk Mike Ring, and Assessor Jef Muelver.   

Adjourned open book until June 10th and BOR until June 18th at 3:15 

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve the May 11th, 2020 agenda. All aye on voice vote and 
motion carried.  
 
 
Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to approve minutes of the regular town board meeting of April 
27th, 2020.   All aye on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
 
Clerk presented an amendment to lower liquor license fees to State minimum plus advertising due 
to COVID-19. Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve amendment for this year. All aye on 
voice vote and motion carried.   
 
Discussion on road crews PTO. Board decided the road crew was not ever shorted PTO. 
 
Chairman Roou presented the Road report. The Town received a TRIP D grant to cover 50% of the 

cost to repair Lassig Rd. 

 

Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to pay vouchers 8341 – 8371 in the amount of $27,089.17 All 

ayes on voice vote and motion carried. 

 

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands accept the treasurer’s report as presented.  All aye on voice 

vote and motion carried. 

 

Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to adjourn at 4:45 pm.  All aye on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
____________________________________ 
/s/Mike Ring, Clerk 
Town of Pelican 


